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TH l RTY *THREE  TW IRLERS  

PRACT ICE  FOR HOMECOMING

This year thore are 
more twirlers at LG than 
there has ever been be
fore. The group is also 
improved this year. Each 
person will have a new 
uniform which is paid 
from a twirling fund. 
The students must pay 
.for their own boots, 
tights, and whatever 
else is needed.
Patterns have been 

bought, and Gerry Cogar 
is making the uniforms.
The members of Twir

ling are as follows:
Mary Etta McMarrell, 
head majorette, Kathy 
Decker, Darlene Banning, 
Ina Diesen, Annette I- 
vers, Laura Mustard, 
Teresa McRae, Jeannette 
Decker, Ellen Osier, 
Barbara Gilmond, Char
lotte Truman, Karon An
derson, Willa Noble, Pat 
Lamey, Susan Pitman, 
Barbara Kruegar, Shirley 
Wartick, Jeri Ereth,^ann 
et Geartner, Pat Cook, 
Maria Stoken, Delores 
Kinney, Card Fortin, 
Janice Graves, Dorotly 
Peltier, Carol Mitchell, 
Cathy Stevens, Eileen 
N,ordtome, June White, 
Sue DeShazer, Elizabeth 
Finch, Jeanette Wunder
lich, and Janis Berg.
The Twirlers are going 

to perform at the half
time of the Homecoming 
game.
HUNTERS SUCCESSFUL

Lloyd West, Gene John- 
Jack Pe ers, Jack 

Frank Nelson, 
and DeWayne 
Columbia Falls

s on, 
Mustard, 
Roy West, 
Krueger of

ELECT ION  HELD 

PEP CLUB OFF

The pep club 
has elected its 
for this year, 
as ..follows: 
Burk, president;

FOR

CERS

of LCHS 
officers 
They are 
Marianne 

J oanne
president;
secretary

returned Friday September 
22 from twelve days of 
successful elk hunting • 
in the South Fork.

Clark, viee 
Bee Gee Gwynn 
and David Clark, Treas
urer. Miss Mary Ann 
Gwynn is the sponsor.

The pep club sponsors 
buses to football and 
basketball games. It al
so holds snake dances 
and pep rallies for the 
team. The main purpose cf 
pep club is to support 
all the athletic events 
of the school.

Y I P P E E i i

Pfc. Charles 
son, son of Mr

G. Ander- 
. and Mrs.

H . C. A nderson 
for a twenty day 
from the Far ina s

i s  hone 
leave

Tim

O c t o b e r  ------------

The last few cold 
nights have really stark: 
ed moving the cattle out 
of the mountain area. 
They are coming from all 
directions and the local 
cow punchers are hot on 
their trails.
The cows are out on the 

roads and hiway now, so 
if motorists don't want 
beef steak splattered all 
over their windshield 
they better slow down and 
look out.
M ITC H ELL  ROLLS CAR

Last Saturday night 
September 30, Ralph Mit
chell rolled his father^ 
car in Kate Clark's pas
ture. Mitchell said that 
mechanical failure in 
the steering caused him 
to lose control of the 
auto, rie also said the 
damage was nearly total.

hose on the annual 
staff this year,the ones 
responsible for the year
book of 1962 are Cody 
Stark, Merrilyn Tripp, 
Rose Beach, Patsy Lamey, 
% ry Ellen Peltier, Mar
ianne Burk, Donna McCuIiy, 
Joanne Clark, Janice Os
ier, Kathy Decker, Susan 
Shay, Russel Johnson , 
Bill Bohag, David Donley, 
Clair Wollan, Pat Shea , 
LaVonne Ivers and Trudy 
Peck.

A meeting was held by 
the advisor, Miss .yi 
Ann Gwynn, and the staff 
elected the positions. 
Harold Newton was elect
ed editor; Cody Stark, 
associate editor and his 
assistant is Pat Shea; 
Russell Johnson, Busi
ness manager and his as
sistant is Joanne Clark; 
David Donley and Everet 
Johnson, circulation man
agers; Rose Beach and 
Mary Ellen Peltier, art 
editors; literary editor, 
Trudy Peck and her assi
stant is Sue Shay; Photo 
editor, Merrilyn Tripp, 
and proofreader,Marianne 
Burk. The others on the 
staff will be typists.
The annual staff hopes 

to bring you, with hard 
work and cooperation, a 
successful '62 yearbook 
of LCHS, **
P O L IC E  DEPARTMENT 

UNDERGOES CHANGE

Cap Wollan of Eureka, 
Montana started his off
icial duties as city 
policeman on October 1, 
1961. Mr. Wollan took 
over Frank Hiebein 1 s 
position and will work 
with Deputy Sheriff Jim 
Phelan, and night watch
man, John Robbe in help
ing to safeguard our 
t own.


